
Good evening, Kiser families, this is principal Merrie Conaway.  Check out this week's Tiger Times 
linked here https://secure.smore.com/n/zea4h.  We have completed the first quarter of the school 
year and school will be closed to students on Monday and Tuesday, November 4th and 5th for 
teacher workdays.  We look forward to welcoming students back to the building on Wednesday, 
November 6th for the start of second quarter.  Fall picture make up and retake day will be this 
Thursday, November 7th.  Please see the Tiger Times for details.  Please be sure to vote this 
Tuesday! 
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